
Donna Detweiler 
 

I live near the airport and Kirtland Air Force Base just north of Gibson Boulevard, an area with lots
of vehicular traffic. When i work with children in the garden at Kirtland Elementary and in the
community garden a block north of there, we often smell exhaust fumes, which can't be good for
young developing lungs or for the vegetables and fruits we are growing. Please enact strong
regulations to reduce these hazards for the next generation and all life in the 505. Thx!


